
 

 

                                          

Watertown Radio Spring Career Fair 
 

Watertown Radio and The South Dakota Department of Labor have teamed up to host the 6th Annual 

Watertown Radio Career Fair! This Spring Career Fair is open to all area employers hiring for potential 

employees from temporary and seasonal positions to full-time and part-time positions. Regional 

marketing efforts will also be made to attract potential employees interested in relocating to Watertown. 

 

Show Information 

 Date:  Tuesday March 21st 2017 

 Location: County Fair Banquet Hall in Watertown 

 Time: 2pm -6pm 

 Set-up time: 1-2pm 

 One 6’ table with linen and 2 chairs will be provided 

 

Sponsor Information 

As a sponsor, you’ll receive –  

 Sponsorship mentions in over 1000 promotional announcements Company name on all 

posters, print ads and website.  

 20 - :30 commercials before or after the show (for your business on your choice of one  

Watertown Radio Stations) 

 Booklets featuring your open positions and how to apply for open positions. 

 

Your Investment: $275.00 

   Double your radio ads to 40 - :30 ads for $150 and hit two stations!  

 
Contact Tim at 605-886-8444 for more information & details. 

 

 
Please fill out the below portion and email by March 14th, 2017: 

Email the information to Tim.Sheehan@alphamediausa.com 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

Your business name and contact name: _____________________________________________________ 

Email Address:      _____________________________________________________ 

 

Phone #: ________________  Will you need add’l tables? _____________  Electricity? __________   
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